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Let's invest in our future and hurry along Oregon’s transition to zero-emission school 

buses.  

 

Many current school buses run on diesel — a known carcinogen and a major 

contributor to asthma, bronchitis, and other respiratory issues. This is not fair for our 

precious future generations!  

 

The economics of going electric is something I can vouch for. I've had two electric 

cars and they've been great and trouble free, costing less to fuel and maintain. Tax 

payers like the sound of that!! 

 

Please fund HB 2945. It is good on so many levels. 

 


